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OCTOBER MEETING
The Euclid Art Association's next monthly meeting is Monday, October 3, starting at 7:00pm.  The meeting is held in 
Fellowship Hall of East Shore United Methodist Church, 23002 Lakeshore Blvd., Euclid.  Parking is behind the church or 
across from Marc's Pharmacy door.  The entrance is through the back door of the church.  There is an elevator to reach the 
lower level and Fellowship Hall.  The doors of the church open at 6:00pm.  The meeting is open to the public.  A $3.00 
donation is suggested for guests.  Remember the Church’s door code to enter the building.  Call Lee if you forgot it.
Refreshments will be served after the meeting.  The hosts for October are Elizabeth Edwards and Nancy Daly.  
Will someone please VOLUNTEER....Sandi is still looking for two members to host our January 9, 2017, meeting.  
Email Sandi at sandir@att.nett.  Otherwise, it will be BYOT! for January.
The next weekly Board Meeting is Tuesday, October 4 at 10:00am in the North Street Gallery on the 2nd floor of the 
Euclid History Museum, 21129 North St. in Euclid.  The Board meets every Tuesday from 10:00am to 12:30pm.  Come, 
participate and join us for lunch afterwards!  All are welcome.
PROGRAM
Color specialist, Glenn Kraly from Euclid Blue Copy and Graphic Center in Euclid will do a presentation on “Printing 
and Digital Options for your Artwork and Photos”.  Euclid Blue is an Ohio corporation founded in 1991.  Some of the 
products and services they provide include color and black & white copies, posters/plotting (from your original or 
computer file), mounting, laminating and scanning...all at reasonable prices.  These very friendly and helpful people 
handle most of our art association’s copying and printing needs.  Glenn will be bringing some paper and printed samples 
and will be ready to answer your questions.
THANKS TO ALL
What an amazing start to our new season.  We had record breaking attendance at our September meeting − 44 members, 
plus 4 guests (two joined EAA) − to see our member’s demonstration by Dottie Geisert.  We thank Dottie for her 
presentation, “The Portrait, how I see it.”  In college, Dottie majored in Portraiture and you can tell that this is still one of 
her most favorite subjects to talk about.  Visit our Demonstrations page for more information and pictures, plus a 
connection to Dottie’s very informative three-page handout.
We also thank our hosts for the evening, Maureen Philistine and Annette Fiorelli.  We enjoyed a table full of delicious 
treats − banana-chocolate marble bread, apple spiced muffins, cheesy potatoes, cookies with cannoli dip, assorted veggies, 
cheese, crackers and several dips − all exceptional and there was enough for everyone!
THIS IS EUCLID ART WALK
Thanks to all our members who volunteered to help at the Euclid Art table at “This is Euclid Art Walk” on Friday, 
September 23, 2016 − Lee Peters, Joan Milligan, Rozenia Cunningham, Ellen Howard.  Joan and Rozenia set up our 
interactive painting area and helped the public add their own artistic touches to a canvas depicting the City of Euclid.  This 
masterpiece will be given to the City....when it finally drys!  Also, thanks to Loni Litten and Linda McGreevy for their live 
art demonstration.  Member, Deb Kramarz set up her own art display nearby.  Wali and Elizabeth, along with lots of other 
people, dropped by and participated.  Even former Mayor Cervenik got his picture taken with our prez, Lee.  Good time 
was had by all.  Did you see EAA’s Facebook post with all the pictures?
BRECKENRIDGE VILLAGE WINTER ART SHOW, NOVEMBER 15, 2016 - JANUARY 4, 2017
Our first art show of the new season is quickly approaching.  The Breckenridge Gallery is an absolutely lovely place to 
show off your artwork.  Entry form, instructions and art labels are included with this newsletter.  Deadline for submitting 
your entry is Tuesday, November 1.  You can also print a copy of all the forms by going to the Art Shows page on our 
website.  Go there anyway....just to check out the beautiful flyer we created for this show!  A comment from last 
year....“would love to see more winter scenes!”
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LOOKING FURTHER AHEAD
Time to start planning for our Christmas Party and Chinese Auction.  This year it will be held at the Henn Mansion on 
Monday evening, December 5.  There will be a small additional charge per person to cover the cost of renting the Henn 
for the evening.  For those of you who are unfamiliar, the Henn Mansion is located almost directly across Lakeshore Blvd. 
from the church.  We’ll tell you more about the history next month.  But, for now, please start thinking about 
volunteering....we will need a lot of help setting up and cleaning up.
CITY HALL EXCHANGE IS FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21
Artists, please bring one or two of your artworks to the Euclid City Hall Rotunda, 585 East 222nd St., a little before 
10:00am.  Department Heads may choose your painting to hang in their offices or your work may be selected to hang in 
the Lobby.  Artworks will be exhibited there until the next exchange date in April 2017 but you can always retrieve it 
earlier, if need be.  Look for EAA coordinators, Lee Peters and Linda McGreevy in the Rotunda.
MAYOR'S ART WALL - UPDATE
Linda McGreevy volunteered to coordinate this effort for us.  Linda has already approached Mayor Gail about installing a 
wall hanging system on the wall in the private corridor.....that the movers and shakers who come to City Hall to meet the 
Mayor walk down.  And the Mayor has agreed to do it!  When ready, Linda will be looking for EAA artists to display their 
artwork there.  Watch for more information in future newsletters.
WORKSHOPS
David Rankin workshop, Mastering Watercolor’s Middle Values, 3-days Friday evening, Saturday, Sunday - October 21, 
22, 23, 2016.  We still have openings for this workshop.....it’s the same workshop that David will be teaching at Cheap 
Joe’s in Boone, NC in October 2017.  Don’t miss this opportunity to participate right here in Euclid, OH.  Cost for 
members is $150 and nonmembers is $195.  In this 3-day workshop, David will train you in his Observation & Evaluation 
Skills for correct color values, in how to build a better illusion of spatial depth by using one of 6 different painting recipes 
for placing the darkest darks in your paintings, and in how to create masterful middle values for maximum emotional 
impact.  SIGN UP NOW!  Check out the flyer on the workshop page for more details.
Launie McDevitt and Lisa Ruschman, Zendalas - Tangling in Sacred Circles, May 6, 2017.  Mandala meets Zentangle in 
this journey to discover Sacred Circles.  Check out the details on the Workshops page.
Lee Peters, Photoshop Elements - The Basics for Photographers and Artists, April 1, 2017.
To sign up for any of these workshops, contact Sue Herrle on 216-481-5105 or email suetom.herrle@sbcglobal.net.
MEMBERS ART PAGE ON OUR WEBSITE - DO YOU HAVE YOURS YET?
We encourage members to sign up for their own Members Art page...right here on EuclidArt.com. Check it out!  It’s only 
$15 per year for 10 images and you can change your images up to 3X per year without additional cost.  Plus, as an added 
bonus...we just started doing this...we will feature a Members Art page on our Facebook site.  Did you see the last FB 
posting for artist, Joanne Naroski?  It reached more FB people, got more clicks and likes than any other posting we did!
MEMBER NEWS
We regret to announce the passing of long time EAA member Pat Snook, last Tuesday, September 20.  Our condolences 
to her family and friends.  She will be missed!
Congratulations to Stan Klak.  Stan’s painting won 2nd place in watercolor at the Dorothy Maloney annual juried 
exhibition at the Mentor Senior Center.
Congratulations to Sue Lokar and Mary Williams.  Their works, Primarily Maine and Provence, respectively, were 
accepted into the Ohio Watercolor Society's exhibition at the Riffe Gallery in Columbus, Oct. 27 - Jan. 7, 2017.
Ellen Howard was invited to do the first chalkboard drawing for the new Euclid Brewing Company, 21950 Lake Shore 
Blvd.  The chalk drawing was completed in July and will be exhibited for several months.
ABOUT TOWN
Greg Lawrence, owner of Lakeshore Coffee House, tells us that he would be happy if our artists wanted to bring in a 
picture or two to hang on the Coffee House walls.  Contact him at hricoffee@hotmail.com or call 216-970-5527.
You may be interested...3rd Annual Mayfield Art Show, October 9 - 16, 2016.  Entires accepted, Friday, October 7, at the 
Mayfield Branch of the Cuyahoga County Public Library, 500 SOM, from 3pm to 5pm.  Call 440-423-0350 for more info.
CLOSING THOUGHT

the fallen leaves in the forest seemed to make even the ground glow and burn with light
 ― by Malcolm Lowry, October Ferry To Gabriola
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